
Dear colleagues/partners,  

The Medical School of the University of Crete is proud to offer a diverse range of English-
taught programs designed to meet the academic and professional aspirations of students 
from around the globe. Our commitment to excellence in teaching, research, and innovation 
is reflected in our comprehensive curriculum that spans across various disciplines.  

If you are interested in attending short courses and spend your summertime in Crete, our 
Summer Schools are an excellent choice. These short courses offer the opportunity to 
combine educational courses with inspiring social activities, explore the Minoan and the 
modern Cretan civilizations, discover the spectacular scenery of Crete and join local cultural 
events. 
 
Visit the following links and discover the program that best fits your interests and goals. 
https://welcome.uoc.gr/category/short-term-schools/heraklion-summer-schools/medicine-
summer-schools/ 
https://welcome.uoc.gr/summer-schools/ 
 
 

ACTIVE CALLS - APPLY NOW: 

Dementia for Medical Students: Developing Skills to Manage Dementia 
Deadline for applications: 30 April 2024 

hATTR Amyloidosis: from bench to bedside 
Deadline for applications: 30 April 2024 

Applied Respiratory Physiology 
Deadline for applications: 31 May 2024 

Basic Electroencephalography Course 
Deadline for applications: 31 May 2024 

Explore our webpage to learn more about what we offer and how we can help you make the 
most of your time at the University of Crete: https://welcome.uoc.gr 
 
We look forward to welcoming your students to the University of Crete! 
Best wishes, 
The Welcome Office team  
welcomeoffice@uoc.gr 
https://welcome.uoc.gr 
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